
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

King Ina’s  

Reading for Pleasure News 
Summer Term 1 2024  

Welcome to the Reading 
for Pleasure newsletter for 

Summer Term 1.  
 

 

Book Donations:   
Please will you keep us in mind 
when you are having a sort out 

at home.  We are currently 
looking to develop our Reading 
for Pleasure library areas with 

picture books and short chapter 
books.  If you have any suitable 
books, please pass them onto 

Mrs Wills in Robins (Monday – 
Wednesday).  
Thank you   

 New Books!!!!! 
 

At the start of the term we received 
a big delivery of brand new 

Accelerated Reader books for both 
Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2. 

These books were kindly provided 
by the PTFA. The children were 

very excited about the new fiction 
and non-fiction books and could 
not wait to start reading them. 

 
 On the following page you will 
find some of the children at King 
Ina Academy reviewing a few of 

the new books we received.   
 

  

Library Club – Year 1 and Year 2  
 

Library Club at Somerton Library will be starting again after May half term. It will be held 
every Tuesday, after school for Year 1 and Year 2 children. Mrs Wills and Miss Bassham will 
walk the children down to Somerton Library and parents will need to collect children from 

the library at 4.15pm. Please complete the Club Offer Form if you would like a place.   
 

 

 

Coming Soon:  
 Summer Reading Challenge      

New Accelerated Reader Books! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ravyn has been reading Murder Most 
Unladylike by Robin Stevens. “This is the 
second time I have read this book. It is 
really good. It’s a mystery story. The 
characters do lots of investigating and 

eventually they solve the problem!” 

A pupil in KS2 has been reading The Magic Place 
by Chris Wormell.  “I really enjoyed looking at the 
illustrations in this book as it helps tell the story. 
The funniest part is when the main character, 
Clementine, puts pepper in her aunt and uncle’s 
porridge. It is a good read for anyone 8 and older”.  

   

Joseph has enjoyed reading some of 
the new non-fiction books. He 

recently read I can reduce waste by 
Martha Rustad. “It is a book about 
reducing waste and protecting our 

planet”. 

Bentley has been reading 
Twelve days of Kindness by 
Cori Brooke. “It is a great 

book about being kind to your 
friends. It has a really happy 

ending”.    
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Summer has been reading The 
amazing life cycle of plants by Kay 
Barnham. “In this book I learnt lots 

about plants”. Summer found out that 
some trees and plants need fire to 

survive, like the giant redwood tree. 

Arthur has been reading a very 
funny story called No-Bot - The 
Robot with no bottom by Sue 

Hendra.  Arthur enjoyed looking at 
the illustrations in this book and has 
also enjoyed reading other stories by 

the same author.         

 The children in Pipits and Wagtails have immersed 
themselves in lots of lovely learning surrounding the 

story Jack and the Beanstalk.   

 "I liked seeing the golden egg in the crime scene, it was 
so shiny"  

"The beanstalk in the classroom was so big"  

"I liked being a detective"  

"I liked looking for Jack and making a poster"  

"I liked the giant's big boot"  

   

 

 

 


